Minutes of On-the-Air Meeting of Jan 7, 2021

The on-the air meeting was called to order by vice president Dick Klein at 7:00 pm.

He reported that our officers are negotiating with other clubs to join together in
participating jointly for various club activities. He then asked for reports from other club
officers and officials.

N3OMR reported that we have 55 members who have renewed for year 2021. He
requested members to renew by end of February. It is now possible to pay dues via
credit card - info on the website. If you prefer - send check by mail to his home address,
made payable to MNARC.

He also reported that N3KKU, Randy is a silent key. Club members helped him prior to
his death and also helped another new member get his station set up. The club thanks
KB3HMR, W3CGS, KC3PTC, and AA3IS for helping their fellow hams.

NAS3K reported that last month’s meeting minutes are posted on the website.

Echo link is up and running on the repeater courtesy of N3RJV.

President W3JG thanked the members previously mentioned for their help mentioned
above.There is a link on the website to view the presentation about swr and matching
devices. K3EUI did the presentation and more segments will be presented in the future,
if there is sufficient interest.

Thanks to Kent, N3BKR for arranging storage facilities for club owned equipment.

There have been requests for providing digital direction finding equipment by the club.
This will happen in the near future.
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